Jodi and Nick Anderle
104 Underhill Road
Meriden

469-3833
Permit # 2016-22
Map/Lot 263/30
replace existing pool
04-28-16
Permit 2016-22, 104 Underhill Road. I went by to look over pool area. The front and right side of the building that will act as a barrier were okay except for alarms on door to pool if required as they are looking on a locking cover. Still I think that a locking door and an alarm would be a very good idea. The left side of the pool area has a small retaining wall and bank that raises as it goes back along the side of the building and is only three feet below the roof. Either the back will have to be lowered to ground level even with the front of the building so the barrier fence could end at the right front corner or the fence will have to go along the bank to the rear corner.


Time 0.5

06-22-16
Permit 2016-22, 104 Underhill Road. Inspected the rebar and grounding for the pool deck, the electrical in the new shed that housed the pool filter/pump and controls behind the building. He will have the fence installed in August as it has to be ordered. He text me a picture of the proposed fence about a week after my inspection and I said that fence would be okay. He will also alarm the sliding doors from the building to the pool area.


Time 0.3 

03-22-17
Letter sent, no response as of 5-18-17, filed paperwork at town.

David H Lersch

Plainfield Building Inspector

